1944 DISTRIBUTION OF PARCELS.

This annual function had unfortunately to be cancelled, and with the introduction of food rationing, the fifty grocery parcels generously given by Alderman G. B. and Mr. J. B. Bainbridge for so many years could not be supplied.

It was possible, however, through the generous donations of Dr. and Mrs. Bates, the late Mrs. Walker and the Society, to make a gift of to each Newcastle blind case (excepting workshop cases).

A similar gift was made to Gateshead blind through the generosity of the Gateshead Rotary Club and Mr. A. J. Cunningham.

